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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 11th September 1950 

 

Present. Cr Adams (Chair) Cr Wall Cr Smith Cr Whitaker Cr Hadley Cr Walker Cr 

Ives Cr Mrs Ives 

 

Minutes. It was resolved that the minutes of the previous meeting be signed 

 

Caravan Site. Arising from a letter received from the Sanitary Inspector it was 

resolved that we write him stating it is not understood why the unauthorised 
Caravan site is allowed to continue and if the same is not cleared shortly we shall 

take further action in the matter 

 

Greenage receipts Bowling Club;s payment. It was resolved we write the Secretary 
of the Bowling Club regarding the greenage receipts and asking for a record 

thereof for this season, at the same time pointing out that we should like to know 
when the Council will receive their share of the receipts 

 

Accounts for payment. It was resolved that the following accounts be passed for 

payment 
  Ilkley Urban District Council      Street Lighting March quarter         94.13.8 

  Mr E Roe         Gardening to date                                                      19. 0. 0 

  Mrs S Pegg       Wages 3 months to 30/9/1950                                 16. 8. 0 

  National Insurance      13 weeks @3/6                                                2. 5. 6 

 

Public Conveniences. It was resolved that we thank the Surveyor for his letter 
with reference to the Public Conveniences and asking that we should like to know 
whether the site has now been acquired and if not what is the cause of the delay 
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Rest room for the Aged. It was resolved that the West Riding Council be written 

regarding the need for a Rest room for the aged in the village and asking what 
they proposed to do in the matter 

 

Sunday Games Memorial Close. It was resolved that further advice be sought 

regarding the playing of games on a Sunday at the Memorial Close 

 

New Council Houses Street Lamps. It was resolved the street lighting of the New 

Council Houses should be electricity and that an estimate of the cost thereof be 
obtained 

 

Repair of footpath Main Road Corner Stone to Sandbed. It was resolved that we 

write the West Riding County Council again pointing out the necessity of carrying 
out urgent repairs to the footpath between Corner Stone & Sandbeds 

 

New Council House Lettings. It was resolved that this Council are of the opinion 

that the system of selecting tenants for the New Council houses was very 
unsatisfactory – deserving cases were overlooked and in two instances there was 

no case to justify the Housing Committee agreeing to select these persons thus 
preferring them to the those whose present accommodation was appalling. In 
these circumstances it was further resolved that Skipton Rural District Council 

Housing Committee be requested to inform this Council their method of choosing 



tenants and in future will they consult us before making their final choice 

especially so as it seems to be the practice of the Rural District Council officials to 
refer prospective applicants to the members of the Council 
 

Gate by Manor House. It was resolved that the gate be repaired by Manor House 

 

                      James Adams 

                          Chairman 


